
  

Undergraduate & Graduate Research & Visual Arts Symposium 
February 1, 2012 

2pm-5pm 

The deadline for submission of abstracts is  
5pm on January 27, 2012. 

 

Abstract forms may be submitted online at 
http://www.gram.edu/academics/symposium.asp. 

 

Call for Abstracts 

The Grambling State University (GSU) Undergraduate and 
Graduate Research and Visual Art Symposium will showcase 
research and visual art work of GSU undergraduate and 
graduate students.  

On the day of the symposium, students must present their research 
projects and visual art work. 
 

• RESEARCH  
 

Students will need to select an oral or a poster presentation. The 
presentations will be fifteen minutes in length, including 
questions and answers. 

 
• VISUAL ARTS 

 
Students will present original artwork and be available to discuss 
visual art exhibits during the symposium.  
 

 

A Luncheon and Research Day Award Program will be held on 
February 2, 2012 in the Black and Gold Room at 12:00 noon 

to recognize the students who presented. 
 

http://www.gram.edu/academics/symposium.asp�

